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30th January 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Unfortunately, there has been a change in our plans for Wednesday 1st February 2023, due to the 
unexpected high level of staff absence linked to sickness and this, amalgamated with the strike action, has 
resulted in a partial college closure.   
 
We are prioritising attendance for students who are in years 11 and 13 and due to sit examinations this year. 
 
The college will be open for your son/daughter and they should attend as normal. 
 
We will be open as usual on Thursday and Friday of this week. 
 
Kind regards 
 

Georgina Pryke  
 
 
Georgina Pryke 
Executive Headteacher 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Executive Headteacher - School & College: Mrs Georgina Pryke BSc (Hons) PGCE NPQH  
 
 

 

School Lead: Mrs Claudia Liney  
Slades Lane, Galleywood, Chelmsford, Essex CM2 8RW 

Telephone: 01245 266880 

 
 

 
College Lead: Ms Lisa Walker 

Fox Crescent, Chelmsford, Essex CM1 2BN  

Telephone: 01245 262779  
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